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SUMMARY

When China confirmed the first cases of Coronavirus, most GCC countries, including the UAE,

restricted direct travel to and from China (with the exception of Beijing). In just a few months, the

virus has a name - Covid-19- and over 110 countries have recorded cases, including most countries

in the Middle East with Iran probably the worst hit in the region.

As the virus has spread and reported cases increase so too have the region’s travel restrictions. On

Monday, Saudi Arabia introduced travel bans from five new countries increasing the total number of

travel bans to 14 countries. The UAE Ministry of Health has advised all citizens and residents to

avoid travelling abroad unless absolutely necessary or risk being home-quarantined on return to the

UAE.

Many businesses based in the GCC have been effected by COVID-19 whether by reason of supply

chains from severely hit countries, such as China or Italy, having been cut off or due to key

members of staff being unable to travel to the GCC. In some cases, the restrictions on transporting

people and goods have caused business to fail to fulfil orders or meet deadlines. Whether those

business are excused from liability for failing to comply with their contractual obligations boils

down to three main factors: the governing law of the contractual arrangements; the terms of the

contract; and the real cause of prevention…

The full article was first published in Arabian Business and is available to read here.
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MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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